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Andrea Gyger

From: J.G. Ling 

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 1:40 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet voting

Dear S.O.S. 

I am opposed to any form of internet voting.  In fact, I'm opposed to all- mail balloting except for absentee 

ballots.  For years we voted at voting centers, and it was considered a privilege as well as a civic duty.  It has 

been correctly pointed out that the only reason to make voting easier is to cheat. 

Jim Ling 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

  




